
Statement of REACH awareness 

 
4th November 2008 

 
 
We,  
 
 Oki (Europe) Ltd. (Trading as OKI Printing Solutions) 
 1 Oki Way 
 Wardpark North 
 Cumbernauld 
 G68 0FQ 
 United Kingdom 
 
certify that we are fully aware of our obligations to ensure that all products placed by 
us on the Community Market should comply with the current REACH Directive, namely 
Regulation (EC) No: 1907/2006 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 18th 
December 2006, concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation, and 
Restriction of Chemicals, (REACH), establishing a European Chemicals Agency, 
amending Directive 1999/45/EC and repealing Council Regulation (EEC) No 793/93 
and Commission Regulation (EC) No 1488/94 as well as Council Directive 76/769/EEC 
and Commission Directives 91/155/EEC, 93/67/EEC, 93/105/EC and 2000/21/EC. 
 
And that we (Oki Europe Limited) are working with our suppliers and partners to 
ensure our products comply with the above in the timeframe laid down within the said 
document.  
 
In addition we (Oki Europe Limited) can also confirm that we have assessed our 
products against the initial candidate listing of 15 Substances of Very High Concern 
(SVHC) as issued by the ECHA on press release ECHA/PR/08/38 on 28th October 2008 
and that none are used in any manner which would lead to any intentional release 
under normal or reasonably foreseeable conditions of use. 
 
 
 
 

Niall MacDonald 
Vice President European Technical Support 
for and on behalf of Oki Europe Limited 
 
 

 


